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SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEO

MEETING NOTICE
September 25, 1985 (Wedneédoy)

Speaker: Dr. Gordon Gastil
"Suspect. Terrains in Baja California"

Dr. Gastil's talk will cover aspects of pre-granitic rocks in
Baja California. All periods from Late Pre-Cambrian to
Cretaceous are represented and he will show us some
interesting slides of these areas.

Place: Pinnacle Peak Restaurant
7927 Mission Gorge Road
Santee, California

Time: 6:00 - Social Hour
7:00 - Dinner
8:00 - Speaker

Menu: Steak, Salad, Beans, Beverage
Cost: $11.00 per person

Reservations: By noon Monday, September 23, at
292-8030 - "A reservation made is a
reservation paid."

I't has come to our attention that numerous members and
nonmembers have been eating dinner at the meetings
without paying for them for the last couple of months.
This practice has increased to the point that five to ten
people a month are not paying for their dinners and
unfortunately the association picks up the bill regardless.
Due to this practice, we are going to try a new system of
dinner registration. This system consists of everybody
getting a name tag that they have to wear once they pay
for their dinner. Those that did not pay for their dinner
will not be wearing name tags.

It is unfortunate that it has to come down to this kind of

- enforcement to get members and nonmembers alike to

pay for their dinners. However, we feel that the payment
for the nonpaid dinners by the association is also un-
fortunate. Money spent on the unpaid dinners subtracts
from the money that should be available for the associa-
tion activities such as guide books and special events. We
would appreciate any feedback anybody has on this issue

at the next meeting.
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